
I am writing you to please reconsider opening up beauty services in Fort Brag. I am a client of Wendy 

Daniels at Skincare by Wendy. It doesn’t seem right that motels and restaurants are packed in town with 

tourists but small local businesses like hers and other hair, skin care and hair salons are shut down. 

When they were open for a few short weeks Wendy followed the safety protocol laid out by the county 

and would continue to do so if she is allowed to reopen. She only sees local clients and would go above 

and beyond to make sure the counties requirements would be met.I hope you will reconsider opening 

up these small local businesses as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.  

Robin Kramer 


